
July 2021 
 
 
 
The Hon Vickie Chapman MP 
Deputy Premier 
Attorney General 
Minister for Planning and Local Government 
c/- PO Box 258 
MOUNT COMPASS SA 5210 

 

Dear Minister Chapman  

RE: MOUNT COMPASS GOLF COURSE – GOLF COURSE ESTATE ZONE 

We understand your recent decision declining to accept the recommendation of the ERD Committee 
of State Parliament poses a significant threat to the survival of the Mount Compass Golf Course 
business owned by Capitoline Property Pty Ltd. 

We ask you to reverse your recent decision to not accept the ERD Committee’s recommendation and 
to allow the immediate rezoning of Mount Compass Golf Course and peripheral properties owned by 
other private individuals to Golf Course Estate. 
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